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Notice of Decision 

June 6, 2018 

Mary Pearson, Dorothy Sweatt, 
Linda Riel & Dorothy Sweatt Trust 
8 & 3 8 Long Street 
Boscawen NH 03303 

At a regularly scheduled and duly noticed meeting of the Boscawen Planning Board, on 
Tuesday, June 5, 2018 at 7:00 PM, the board approved the following: 

Application for a resubmission for Lot Line Adjustment & Subdivision Plan submitted by 
Mary Pearson, Dorothy Sweatt, Linda Riel & Dorothy E. Sweatt Trust, Boscawen NH, 

Map 94, Lots 21 & 21 A ,  with the location of the properties at 8 & 38 Long St in a AR 

zone, with the following condition: 
• Any new building lots created will be subject to Impact Fees

By Order of the Planning Board, 

The Town of Boscawen prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, 
religion, age, disability, marital or family status. Boscawen is an equal opportunity employer. 


